
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
RE: Premiere Conferencing Networks, Inc. 
 Notice of Discontinuance 
 Case No. DA-2018-0168 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Please accept this letter and the Notice of Discontinuance submitted on behalf of Premiere 
Conferencing Networks, Inc. (“Company’) to notify the Commission of the Company’s intent to 
discontinue telecommunication services in the state of Missouri, effective December 1, 2020.  
 
The Company does not have any customers in the state of Missouri; therefore, no customer notice is 
required. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3033 or 
via email to akemp@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Ann-Marie Kemp 
 
Ann-Marie Kemp 
Consultant 
 
cc: Office of Public Counsel 
tms: MOx2001 
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